
 

September 17, 2021 

 

Washington Energy Facility Site Evaluation Council 

c/o Kyle Overton 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Olympia, WA 98504-3172 

 

Via: kyle.overton@utc.wa.gov 
 

SUBJECT: RECOMMENDATION TO GOVERNOR - EXTENSION REQUEST 
 

DEAR MR. OVERTON: 

 

OER WA Solar 1, LLC (“Applicant”) requests an extension of the timeline for EFSEC to transmit 

a recommendation to the governor for the Goose Prairie Solar project. Per WAC 463-43-08-, 

EFSEC is required to send such recommendation “within sixty days following the granting of 

expedited processing or such later time as is mutually agreed by the applicant and the council.” 

Expedited processing was granted on August 6, 2021. Given the current circumstances, the 

Applicant understands that it is not feasible to transmit the recommendation by October 5 and 

agrees to extend the timeline to October 31, 2021. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or require additional information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

BLAKE BJORNSON 

ASSOCIATE DIRECTOR, PROJECT DEVELOPMENT 
206.900.9931 | DIRECT 

   Blake@OneEnergyRenewables.com 

 

   


